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This Week... 
 

In English we have been looking at 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We have 
been role playing the story in our role play 
area and have been exploring the different 
characters in the book and their feelings.  

In Maths we have been looking at 1 more 
and 1 less. We have been learning to use 
number lines to help us answer questions 

and we have been comparing amounts using 
the terms ‘greater than’ and ‘less than’.  

In phonics we are currently looking at 
Phase 4 CCVC words and CVCC words. 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s 
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21st September 2018 
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Next Week.... 
 

In English we will be looking at 
Goldilocks and the 3 Bears and we 
will be writing part of the story 

ourselves from memory. 
In Maths we will be ordering and 

comparing numbers. 
  

Please Note.... 
Homework will be sent out next 

week for the first time on 
Wednesday. Please look out for a 

homework book in your child’s book 
back. It will be due back in on 

Monday. 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Emily, Lily, Edward, Reilly, Freddie, 
Ruby, Sofia, William, Isla S and Harry. 

Talk Topic 

Today is ‘International Day of 
Peace’. What ways can you 

make this weekend peaceful for 
you and those around you? 

 

 

Certificates and Awards 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Freddie 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Peace– 

Ruby 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


